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On June 19 Randy Duncan, Roger Smith, Tony Baker and I repaired the swim dock 

which had been damaged by a falling tree during the winter.  Repairs consisted of 

removing and replacing a section of the floating walkway to the swim dock.  All 

materials and labour were donated.  John Johnston supplied the decking.  Roger 

Smith and Randy Duncan supplied timbers and all hardware was supplied by 

Denman Hardware.  Total cost was zero. 

Insurance coverage for the swim dock volunteers was in place prior to the job 

being started, and remains in place for the balance of the year. 

A sign supplied and posted by J Thornton is now in place at the swim dock to 

advise people that they swim at their own risk and reminds them that Graham 

Lake is a domestic water supply source asking them to use no oils, creams or 

sunscreens. 

Periodic checks by volunteers will be made throughout the summer to ensure 

that the swim dock remains in good condition. 

The Swim Dock Committee maintains a liaison role with the Parks Committee and 

vice versa.  I attended a Parks Committee meeting last week to report on the 

work done. 


